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Newsletter

MONDAY, 10/8
9:00 am	 Spiritual Strength & Stretch
9:15 am	 Laubach Classes
5:30 pm	 CBS Men
6:00 pm	 Boy Scout Troop #680
		  CBS Women
		  Parables of Jesus Christ Class
6:30 pm	 HR Committee Meeting

TUESDAY, 10/9
8:30 am	 CBS Women Leadership Meeting
9:00 am	 Stephen Ministry AM Supervision
9:30 am	 Serendipity
12:30 pm	 Tuesday AM LifeGroups
6:00 pm	 Tied in Prayer Quilt Basics & More
		  Tuesday PM LifeGroups
6:30 pm	 Tax Reform & You
7:00 pm	 Stephen Ministry PM Supervision
		  Stretching and Relaxation

WEDNESdAY, 10/10
8:30 am	 Prayer Group
9:00 am	 MOPS Leadership Meeting
10:00 am	 Seekers Bible Study
4:00 pm	 Introduction to Theology 
		  Mini Melodies
5:00 pm	 Wednesday Night Supper
6:00 pm	 Highway (High School Ministry)
		  KidsKonnect (K-5)
		  MSM (Middle School Ministry)
		  Wednesday PM LifeGroups
6:00 pm	 Life Changing Spiritual HABITS
7:00 pm	 Contemporary Choir Rehearsal
7:30 pm	 Young Adult Bible Study 

THURSDAY, 10/11
6:00 am	 Men’s Bible Study
9:00 am	 CBS Women
10:00 am	 Comparative Religions 
		  Women Crosswalk
10:30 am	 PrimeTime
1:00 pm	 Savvy Travelers Committee Meeting
6:00 pm	 Love in Motion Rehearsal
		  Meditation on Scripture		
7:00 pm	 Chancel Choir Rehearsal

friDAY, 10/12
6:00 am	 Men Crosstalk
8:00 am	 Pew Angels
9:30 am	 Tied in Prayer Quilt Ministry
6:30 pm	 Arabic College Group

SATURDAY, 10/13
8:00 am	 Men’s Walk to Emmaus
9:30 am	 Quilting Seminar
5:00 pm	 Contemporary Worship Service
6:15 pm	 Soaking in God’s Presence

SUNDAY, 10/14
8:30 am	 KidsLife
		  Traditional Worship Service
		  Worship Café
9:00 am	 Pastoral Care Ministry Fair
10:00 am	 Contemporary Worship Service
		  Middle &  High School Services
		  Wisdom for the Journey
11:00 am	 Arabic Speaking Service
11:15 am	 RB Fine Arts Academy
11:30 am	 Arabic Sunday School for Children
		  Lead Your Family Like Jesus Class 
		  Traditional Worship Service

Lead Your Family Like Jesus
Does Jesus  care about you and your family? You better believe 
He does. So don’t you want to learn how He would lead your 
family?

RBCC is blessed to have our own famous authors and speakers, 
Margie and Co-Author Ken Blanchard, lead a 3-Sunday 
interactive and inspirational class based on the best-selling 
book! Join us on Sundays, October 14, 21, and 28 from 11:30 am 
-2:00 pm upstairs in the high school room. You are encourged 
to attend all three, but the classes are self-contained, so come 
when you can!

Who needs this class?  Just about everybody! Parents, parents-
to-be, grandparents, aunts, uncles, couples, those who work 
with children can benefit from taking this class. 

The class is FREE, including childcare (by prior reservation). 
This includes lunch for kids and hearty snacks for adults in the 
class.

Join us and you will find out how to transform your... 
•	 Heart (character)                                                                                                                   
•	 Head (thinking )                                             
•	 Hands (behavior)
•	 Habits (routines)
                    
Ken and Margie will share practical principles from Jesus’ 
life that will strengthen your household and promote caring, 
conflict resolution, joy and forgiveness. Leading your family in 
a way that will bring joy and make Jesus smile is the best gift 
you can give your family. 
                     
Everyone is welcome even if you have to miss a class. To 
sign up or for more information, contact Tony and Joy Cook, 
tjcook70@gmail.com.

What's Happening @ RB Community Church



Help out with Trunk-or-Treat!
Wednesday, October 31 | 4:00-6:00 pm
This year, we are having a Trunk or Treat on 
Halloween for children, and we need your 
help! We need folks to bring their car and 
decorate their trunk in a fun, Fall style... then, 
pass out candy to children from your trunk! 
Email brent@rbcpc.org if you are interested in 
helping us out with a decorated vehicle! 

“I Love My Church!”
In November, we will have a new sermon 
series called “I Love My Church!” Check out 
the insert in the bulletin today and answer 
one of the questions about why you love this 
church. Turn in your answers in the boxes in 
the Gallery, and at the front desk. Be sure to 
check out the Gallery in November to see 
what others said. 

Operation Christmas Child: Starts 
Sunday, 9/30 on the Courtyard! 
OCC has delivered over 157 million gift-
filled shoeboxes to kids around the world.  RB 
Community has the opportunity to join in 
and be a blessing! For more info, supplies for 
a Core Group or family packing party, contact 
Linda Souerbry, lsouerbry@san.rr.com (please 
note the first character in her email address is 
L, not 1).

Tax Reform & You
Tuesday, October 9 | 6:30 pm | Lower Fireside
The Special Gifts & Endowment Task Force 
has invited experts in the fields of taxes and 
charitable giving to help assess how the recent 
tax reform bill might affect our tax planning. 
A local tax expert will provide answers to 
what increased exemptions will mean to you, 
your taxes, and your charitable contributions. 
Join us for interactive dialogue and a better 
understanding of what tax reform means for 
you. Questions? Please contact Nancy Hylbert 
at nlthrb@gmail.com.

Scripture Readers
We are looking for volunteers to read scripture 
during any one of our services. If you would be 
interested in participating, please email joy@
rbcpc.org.

Quilting Seminar
Saturday, Oct. 13 | 9:30 am - 2:00 pm| Skylight
Whether you are a beginning quilter, an 
intermediate quilter or just want to refresh 
some of your skills, you are welcome to join the 
“Tied in Prayer” quilt ministry members as we 
devote this time to projects in support of some 
of the RB Community Church ministries. 
From cutting squares, to making small quilts 
for children and holiday placemats for college 
students, to creating lap quilts for some of our 
shut-ins, there is something for all skill levels. 
This is a great way to meet others. If you have a 
portable sewing machine, please bring it along, 
all other supplies are provided. Can’t stay the 
whole time? Drop by as you can! 

For more information, please contact Kathy 
Wesley at katknits@cox.net.

Prime Time Fall 2018
Thurs. Oct. 11 | Fellowship Ctr. 
10:30 am | Cost: $9
“Cowboy Jack” Johnson 
started his career in the 1980’s 
performing on the Grand Ole 
Opry  with Porter Wagner 
singing Hank Williams 
standards. He continued his 
professional music career playing at theme 
parks; Sea  World, Knotts Berry Farm, Magic 
Mountain, Branson, MO, and Las Vegas. 

With a natural singing style reminiscent of 
Hank Williams Sr., he will perform solo with 
a guitar and harmonica with some vintage 
respect to the 1950-60’s music of Johhny Cash.  
His performance will cover blues, soft rock, and 
island tunes. 

Menu: Bistro Steak & Mashed Potatoes
Luncheon & entertainment-$9
For more information or to RSVP, contact Bill 
Stanley at 858.487.0871 or bill@rbcpc.org.

Dinner for 12
Sunday, October 28 | 4:00 pm
Are you looking for a new church home? Meet 
with Pastor Bryan in a relaxed setting and catch 
the vision at Dinner for 12. Space is limited, so 
RSVP soon to sheri@rbpc.org.

CPR.AED or First Aid Course
Saturday, October 27 | 10:00 am
Fall 2018 CPR classes involve a 2-step process:
1.	 Choose an online video-based training 

and complete at home on your computer 
before 10/18/18. 

2.	 Hands-on skills practice and testing at RB 
Community Church on Saturday, October 
27, 2018  at 10:00 am

Call NOW to reserve your space! The 
deadline is October 18. For more details and 
fees, contact Marilyn Glover, Parish Nurse at  
marilyn@rbcpc.org or 858.487.0811 x272. 

LifeGroups 
Are you part of a small group at RB 
Community? Are you looking for a way to 
become connected to our church community? 
Then consider joining a LifeGroup! Within a 
group, we can explore our gifts as we care for
each other as the body of Christ.

For more information, contact coordinator 
Kathy Wesley at lifegroups@gmail.com 

Savvy Travelers March Field Air 
Museum Trip
Saturday, October 20 | $85/person + lunch
Travel with Savvy Travelers by Chartered 
Bus to the March Field Air Museum in 
Riverside to tour one of the major collections 
of military aircraft in the United States. The 
Museum showcases planes from World War 
II B17, B25 and B29 bombers to huge cargo 
planes and modern super-planes including 
the world’s fastest plane, the 2200-mph SR71, 
and more! During our visit, docents will be 
present to discuss and explain all aspects of 
the Museum’s exhibits.
 
After our visit to the Museum, we will return 
south to Temecula to enjoy a delicious lunch at 
the Falkner Winery. For further information, 
or if you have any questions, please come 
to the Savvy Travelers table on the church 
patio between Sunday services, or call the 
trip coordinators, Jim and Kay McClain, at 
442.257.2158 or contact Dennis or Joyce 
Coffee 858.592.6652.

Cookies for Kairos Prison Ministry
We are collecting cookies for the Kairos four-day 
weekend retreat at Donovan Prison.  The men 
who come for fellowship and to learn about the 
love of Jesus appreciate the homemade cookies.  
Please bundle them by the dozen so it is easy to 
pass them out to prisoners and guards. You can 
drop them off in the church office the weekend 
of October 13-14. 

Soaking In God’s Presence
Saturday, Oct. 13 | 6:15-7:30pm | Lower Fireside
Come rest and be refreshed  in God’s amazing, 
unconditional love. Listen to Scripture readings 
and worshipful Soaking music as the prayer team 
silently prays for you. 

Library Donations
We love to receive book donations. The library 
budget is very small and most  of it goes for 
supplies needed for cataloging. So very little is 
left for buying books. When books are donated, 
the library committee goes through them to 
see if they are suitable for a church library or if 
we already have the book. Those we can use are 
catalogued and put on the shelves. The rest are 
put in a used book sale which is held about once 
a year. 

Drop off your donations in the Welcome Center, 
or email Marion Stipe to arrange a drop-off at 
mstipe50@gmail.com.

Pacific Sound Brass Quintet
Sunday, October 21 | 4:00 pm | Sanctuary
Pacific Sound Brass Quintet is a local professional 
group that performs an exciting mix of sacred 
and secular music, all designed to inspire and 
entertain. The group considers their work a 
ministry; members are devoted in faith, and 
worship at various churches around the county. 
PSBQ has style, substance, and just a touch of 
irreverence. There’s something for everyone! 

Deacon Envelopes
This Sunday is a Deacon Sunday, so use the 
green envelopes in your pew to help the deacons 
minister to those in need. 


